

NHS/2022-23/1-325/

January 16, 2023

Dear Parents,

السَّلاَمُ عَلَيْكُمْ وَرَحْمَةُ اللهِ وَبَرَكَاتُه

As we are in the process of finalisation of admissions for the next session (2023 - 2024).

Please note that in case if, you are **planning to withdraw** / **Shift** / **Transfer** your ward from NHS in this session. It is requested to inform the school immediately as per rules mentioned in the school almanac and website. The vacant seat could then be given to the deserving candidate.

Wishing you good luck.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

Freles.

(Sulekha Mehra) Principal

sm/wk